Correspondence

Lopez, Maria [COB] Bd. 11/2/21, Item 23

From: Cary Kaufman <cary@cpabookkeeping.net>

Sent: Thursday, October 28, 2021 2:53 PM

To: COB_Response; Do, Andrew; Foley, Katrina; Anas, Nick; Wagner, Donald; Fourth District; Rodriguez,
LaShe; Bartlett, Lisa; james.dinwiddle@ocgov.com; Wangsaporn, Chris; Campbell, Tara

Subject: Redistricting Proposal 2

Attention: This email originated from outside the County of Orange. Use caution when opening attachments or links.
Dear OC Board of Supervisors,

My name is Cary Kaufman, I'm a resident of Rancho Mission Viejo.
As a resident of South Orange County, | am writing to express my support for community redistricting Proposal 2.
Proposal 2 recognizes the diverse nature of Orange County and respects the uniqueness of my community.

South Orange County has a long history of its own and should remain together. Proposal 2 links our canyon
communities together. We have our specific concerns of how development and overcrowding affects our limited canyon
access roads. As well as our concerns over Fire Safety. Our South OC communities should not be separated as
represented in the other proposals.

| strongly urge you to support Proposal 2.

Thank you,

Cary Kaufman, CPA
Principal

CPA Bookkeeping, Inc.
949-503-1029
cary@cpabookkeeping.net
www.cpabookkeeping.net




